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Deep Creek Bridge Deviation

Mariners are advised of an infrastructure refurbishment project on the Deep Creek Bridge, mile 11.1 over the Dismal
Swamp Canal, in Chesapeake, Virginia. The project will require the bridge to be maintained in the closed-to-
navigation position from January 6, 2025, through March 21, 2025, to facilitate construction of the new bascule span
of the new bridge. During this time period, visitors to Lake Drummond will be able to access the Dismal Swamp Canal
via the South Mills Locks in South Mills, North Carolina or from the various boat ramps along the canal. Vessels
transiting the Atlantic Intracoastal Waterway will need to use the Albemarle and Chesapeake Canal as an alternate

route during this timeframe.

Comments or concerns can be sent to the U.5. Coast Guard Sector Virginia Waterways Management Division via

email at virginiawaterways@uscg.mil.




